NOTICE OF SESSION, 

SUPERVISORS OF THE CHECKLIST-- GILFORD
New Hampshire law requires that the Supervisors of the Checklist verify the checklist every ten years.  Any person on the checklist who has not voted since April 1, 2017 (the last four years) must re-register to remain on the checklist.  The Supervisors are sending notice letters to these voters at the address the voter provided when registering.

The Supervisors of the Checklist for the Town of Gilford will hold a session for re-registering voters who have not voted since April 1, 2017, accepting applications for new voter registration, accepting requests for the correction of the checklist, and or change of political party affiliation on:

Date:  April 20, 2021 (no RE- registration at this session) AND June 17, 2021

Time: 6:00 to 6:30 p.m.

Office of the Supervisors of the Checklist located across from the Town Clerk’s Office at the Gilford Town Hall.  Re-registration may also take place in the Town Clerk’s office during regular business hours.

Applicants for registration who possess proof of identity, age, citizenship and domicile should bring that proof when they come to register.  Qualified applicants who do not possess proof or who do not bring proof with them may still register if they sign an affidavit attesting to their qualifications for identity, age, citizenship and/or domicile.

The Public Voter Checklist is located in the Town Clerk’s office OR you may check your registration by going to:



https://app.sos.nh.gov/Public/Partyinfo.aspx
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